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MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday                              after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

SUMMER PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday                              Noon-4:30pm 

T,W,Th                           8:30am-4:30pm 

Friday               Closed 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Care Fund 
Our Care Fund helps to meet the emergency needs of our parishioners 
and those in the wider community  

Sunday Hospitality 
Following Sunday Masses, all are invited to enjoy donuts and 
fellowship in Fr. Moorman Hall. If you are able, please help to serve, 
set up, or clean up!  

Fall Festival Raffle Ticket Pickup 
Fall Festival is just a month away! This weekend, visit the Narthex to 
pick up your raffle tickets. For more information, see p. 5. 

HFYA Sunday Brunch 
After 9am Mass, young adults are invited to gather in the Nazareth 
House behind the church for brunch and a Gospel discussion. 

Aquinas Library Open 
The Aquinas Library at Holy Family Academy will be open following 
9am and 11am Mass. Stop by to check out a book! 

Smoker Poker Sales 
Donate or get your tickets to Smoker Poker 2025 (August 22nd) at the 
back of Church this weekend! Learn more on p. 6. 

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

August 10th, 2025 
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

https://hfcmn.org/
https://hfamn.org/
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Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “God the Father and the 

Blessed Virgin Enthroned Attended 

by Angels” by Martin Schongauer via 

Wikimedia Commons 

NEW HFA & HFHE SCHOOL YEAR—NEW BEGINNINGS 

Despite the continued warm weather as is expected in August and 
September, please dress modestly and fittingly for Holy Mass. 

REMINDER TO DRESS APPROPRIATELY FOR MASS 

Holy Family Academy has had decades of first days of school 
where we have welcomed students and teachers into the building.  Yet, 
whether this year marks the launch of a new school experience or a 
return to something known and comfortable, a fresh school year affords 
everyone an opportunity to make a new beginning.  Students can start 
fresh by developing new and better study habits, building new 
friendships or improving their discipline and teamwork during 
athletics.   Teachers and administration have an opportunity to put their 
increased knowledge and experience into practice.  

Holy Family Home Educators are also star ting a new school year  
with traditions of their own. These days may look like a turn from 
summer freedoms to a more structured routine; perhaps a move from 
reading light, humorous stories to reading more substantial novels and 
histories. Opportunities to join friends at our homeschooling co-op to 
enjoy adventures in the arts and sciences with the advent of the school 
year.  

What a blessed opportunity each of us has to refocus our learning and 
dedicate our time with even more intention.  Families can also use the 
new school year to start again on building family unity or to emphasize 
making Sunday a day dedicated to the Lord and quality family time! 

Let us all resolve to take full advantage of this new school year to 
improve and to make a new beginning so that we can refocus and 
redouble our efforts to be God’s faithful sons and daughters.  

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
Fr. Mark Moriarty 

‘The one who sat on the throne said, “Behold I make all things 
new.”’ – Rev. 21:5 

“The School of Athens” by Raffaello Sanzio da Urbino via Wikimedia Commons 
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Ramp Closure 
Beginning August 4th, the exit from 
Highway 100 North onto Minnetonka 
Boulevard will be closed for 
construction. Please plan your route 
to Holy Family accordingly! For 
more information, visit https://
www.stlouisparkmn.gov/our-city/
stay-informed/construction-
updates. 

Get Virtus Certified (or re-
certified!) 
The ministry year is right 
around the corner, and all 
volunteers and leaders 
must be VIRTUS certified 
in order to participate. To 
learn more, visit https://
www.hfcmn.org/discipleship-
requirements or scan the QR code! 
Please contact staff@hfcmn.org with 
questions. 

Sponsor Altar Flowers 
Your support ensures that 
our sanctuary is filled with 
beautiful floral 
arrangements year-round. 
We are in need of 
sponsorships for several 
upcoming weekends and feast days. 
To learn more, visit https://
www.signupgenius.com/
go/20F0448AFAA2DA31-altar4#/. 

Get ready for a weekend of community, faith, and fun in support of Holy 
Family parish on September 6-7, 2025! Our  annual Fall Festival 
features food, carnival games, bingo, a silent auction, cash raffle, used 
book sale and more—we can’t wait to see you there! The school field is 
currently being re-turfed, so this year's fall festival will take place at 
Holy Family Church! Check out the festival webpage for more 
information.   

Cash Raffle 
A significant part of the fundraising effort of the fall festival comes from 
the cash raffle. Each family will have an envelope of 15 $10 raffle 
tickets to pick up after Mass starting this weekend. Visit the 
Narthex to get your household’s envelope! $7,100 in pr izes will be 
given out! The first 50 parishioners to return their ticket packs with 
appropriate funds will get a drink voucher to redeem at the festival. All 
tickets, sold or unsold, must be returned. Visit the parish office to return 
or obtain more Cash Raffle tickets, or place tickets with money in an 
envelope marked Cash Raffle in the Sunday collection. Questions? 
Contact Elizabeth.Hessian@hfamn.org.  

Corn Hole Tournament 
Registration is now open for our Corn Hole Tournament! Sixteen team 
slots are available and the Tournament prize is $50. Sign up today! 

Used Book Sale 
Start sorting your used books for the festival book sale! Books may be 
brought to the church office during business hours beginning this week. 

Chance Baskets 
Holy Family Academy  families, be on the lookout for your class 
categories for this year's chance baskets (also available on the festival 
website). Donations brought to back-to-school night get a drink voucher 
for the festival! 

Bake-Off 
Calling all bakers! Start brainstorming a sweet treat with the theme of: 
Oreos (Fr. Moriarty’s favorite) or Peanut butter & Banana (Fr. Brent’s 
favorite). Visit the festival webpage for more info!  

Item Donations 
We are currently accepting donations for our Auction baskets. Items that 
sell particularly well include tickets to events, and alcohol. All items 
should be new with the exception of religious art in good condition. 
Bring your donations to the church office during regular office hours!  

Sponsorships 
Are you or your business able to help sponsor this year's festival? 
Sponsors are eligible for advertisement through our printed materials as 
well as with signage at the festival. Learn more by contacting 
cfquarnstrom@gmail.com. 

Volunteer 
The Fall Festival is in need of helpers to make the event a success. Sign 
up today for a volunteer shift: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/70A094FAAA622A0FB6-57685541-2025#/. 

This year's mini donut stand will be parishioner-run. If you 
would like to be a lead, please email 
carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org.   

FALL FESTIVAL 2025 

Holy Family Academy is 
hiring several staff 
positions for the 2025-26 
school year: 

 Middle School Math Teacher 

 Level II CGS Catechist 

 Exceptional Learning 
Interventionist 

 Lunchroom Assistant 

To learn more, email 
kevin.mccaffrey@hfamn.org  
or visit 
https://hfamn.org/employment. 

NOW HIRING 

https://www.stlouisparkmn.gov/our-city/stay-informed/construction-updates.
https://www.stlouisparkmn.gov/our-city/stay-informed/construction-updates.
https://www.stlouisparkmn.gov/our-city/stay-informed/construction-updates.
https://www.stlouisparkmn.gov/our-city/stay-informed/construction-updates.
https://www.hfcmn.org/discipleship-requirements
https://www.hfcmn.org/discipleship-requirements
https://www.hfcmn.org/discipleship-requirements
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0448AFAA2DA31-altar4#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0448AFAA2DA31-altar4#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0448AFAA2DA31-altar4#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094FAAA622A0FB6-57685541-2025#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094FAAA622A0FB6-57685541-2025#/
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Come and adore 
Christ in Holy 
Family’s perpetual 
adoration chapel! 
Entrance to the 
chapel is on the 
west side of the 
sanctuary end of the 
Church.    

We need 
Adorers!  
Go online to  
www.hfcmn.org/

eucharistic-adoration to sign up 
to be a substitute or to take one of 
the hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

 
Tues: 8-9pm 
Fri: 1-2am 

Sat:  9-10am, 10-11am, 
11pm-midnight 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Archbishop Hebda invites you to 
celebrate the Jubilee Year of Hope as 
well as the 175th anniversary of the 
founding of the Archdiocese of St. 
Paul & Minneapolis with the 
Archdiocesan Passport Adventure! 
From now through Sunday, October 
12, try to visit seven parishes other 
than your own, much as Saint Philip 
Neri led the faithful of his day to seven 
churches in Rome. Among the seven 
churches, try to visit our two Jubilee 
co-cathedral churches: the Cathedral 
of Saint Paul and the Basilica of Saint 
Mary. Or, attend a unique liturgy that 
you’ve never experienced, such as 
Maronite or Traditional Latin. Finally, 
join us on Sunday, October 12 for one 
of the morning Masses at the 
Cathedral and for an Ice Cream 
Social.  Learn more and get your 
passport at   
https://www.archspm.org/passport/. 

ARCHDIOCESAN PASSPORT 

ADVENTURE 

FIAT Young Mothers’ Group 
FIAT (Faith In Action Together) is a group for mothers and 
expecting mothers, with at least one child in fifth grade or 
younger, who want to grow closer to Christ and to each other in 
friendship.  The group meets September-May, once per month in 
the lower level of the church with an engaging speaker 
presentation, and once per month in small groups at other 
locations.  This year's cost is $50 or sign up before August 21 and receive a 
$10 discount.  Scholarships are available. Contact Melissa Norton with 
questions at melissa@nortoncrew.com. To learn more and register go to 
www.hfcmn.org/fiat today!  

Holy Family Honeybees 
Honeybees registration is right around the corner! On Monday, August 11, 
check the Holy Family website to sign up your daughter for this year. We 
have limited spots and they fill quickly so don't delay! Honeybees is open to 
all 1st through 5th grade girls of the parish and school. We meet one Monday 
per month from September through April for a lesson about a saint, snack, 
and a craft or activity. Middle school girls are welcome to help guide the girls 
with their crafts. For questions, please email Kathleen Acker at 
kathleen.m.acker@gmail.com. 

Holy Family Home Educators 
Holy Family Home Educators (HFHE) is a network of support for 
Pre-K to Grade 12 homeschooling families of the Archdiocese of 
St. Paul/Minneapolis, based out of Holy Family Catholic 
Church. HFHE members and parents plan educational, social, and 
charitable activities for their students. Registration is open 
now.  Early Bird Pricing ends Sept. 1. Have questions? 
Email HolyFamilyHomeEducators+owner@groups.io or visit https://
hfcmn.org/hfhe. 

Religious Education & First Sacraments Prep 
Registration for religious education and sacramental preparation 
for grades 1-8 at Holy Family is now open. To learn more, visit   
https://hfcmn.org/religious-ed. 

Feast of the Assumption | August 15 
This Friday, August 15th, is the Feast of the Assumption and a Holy Day 
of Obligation. Vigil Mass will be at 5pm on August 14th. Masses on the 
Holy Day will be at 7am, 8am, and 7pm. 

Smoker Poker | August 22 
Men are invited to Smoker Poker: our annual school fundraiser 
featuring dinner, bourbon, poker, and cigars. Sponsorship 
opportunities and VIP tickets available. Tickets are $125! 
Reserve your place or donate today at  
https://hfcmn.org/smoker-poker-registration. 

Belloc Book Club | Thursdays in September 
Parishioners are invited to join Fr. Moriarty in a book club 
studying Hilaire Belloc's "How the Reformation Happened" 
Thursdays in September. The book club will meet in Fr. 
Moorman Hall for two identical sessions each Thursday: 6:30-
7:30am and 5-6pm. To learn more and register, visit  
https://hfcmn.org/book-club. 

REGISTER FOR THE MINISTRY YEAR 

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration
http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration
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Seminary Information Night | August 14, 5-8pm 
The Seminary Information Night is for Catholic junior and 
senior high school men and their parents who would like to 
learn more about Saint John Vianney College Seminary. The 
event, sponsored by the Archdiocese of St. Paul and 
Minneapolis Office of Vocations, will begin with 5 p.m. Mass, 
followed by dinner, informational program and tour.  Register here: 
https://www.10000vocations.org/assumption.html. 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

Sat. Aug. 9, 8:00am………………………......Karla Chavez Espinosa 
Sat. Aug. 9, 5:00pm……………………………….....Special Intention 
Sun. Aug. 10, 7:30am……………………………..…...Amy Hnilicka † 
Sun. Aug. 10, 9:00am………………………….……..Clement Michels 
Sun. Aug. 10, 11:00am……………...……………………...The Parish  
Mon. Aug. 11, 8:00am……………..…...an End to all War & Conflict 
Tues. Aug. 12, 8:00am…..……..……Our Holy Father Pope Leo XIV 
Wed. Aug. 13, 8:00am…………………………...…….Linda Calhoun 
Thurs. Aug. 14. 8:00am………………………….....Eduardo Jonson † 
Thurs. Aug. 14, 7:00pm…………………………...………..The Parish 
Fri. Aug. 15, 7:00am…………………………………..…...The Parish 
Fri. Aug. 15, 8:00am…………………………………John Schuster † 
Fri. Aug. 15, 7:00pm………………………………..……...The Parish 
Sat. Aug. 16, 8:00am…………………………………….....Sam Reed 
Sat. Aug. 16, 5:00pm………….……………….……..….Grace Miller 
Sun. Aug. 17, 7:30am………………………………..…...Mike Sieve † 
Sun. Aug. 17, 9:00am…………………………………...Jack Justice † 
Sun. Aug. 17, 11:00am………………………………….....The Parish 

. 

To request prayer for yourself or a loved one, please visit  
hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

CELEBRATING 175 YEARS OF ARCHDIOCESAN HISTORY 

The Archdiocese of Saint Paul and 

Minneapolis and Editions de Signe 

have produced a book to celebrate the 

175th anniversary of the Archdiocese. 

The book, “In Everything, Give 

Thanks,” is a 500+ page book with a 

history of the archdiocese and 

beautiful pictures of each parish, along 

with each parish’s history.  

Continuing this weekend, a limited 

number of these beautiful books will 

be available for a suggested donation 

of $30 in Fr. Moorman Hall after 

Sunday Masses. Donations can be made by cash or online. If you 

would like to acquire a copy outside of Sunday Mass hours, please 

contact staff@hfcmn.org.  

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Care Fund 

CONTRIBUTION NUMBERS 

High School Youth Group | 
Wednesdays, 6:30-8:30pm, 
Nazareth House 
High school aged youth are invited to 
gather for youth group on 
Wednesdays. The evening officially 
starts at 6:30pm with pizza for 
dinner, but come as early as 3:45 to 
hang out, play games, and eat snacks. 
Bring a friend! Visit https://
hfcmn.org/high-school-youth-
ministry for  dates. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Week of July 14-July 20th 
Envelope (Electronic and Paper): 
$26,309.30 
Plate Collection: $1,207.00 
Care Fund: $510.05 

COMBONI MISSIONARY 

SISTERS COLLECTION 

Thank you for generously supporting 
the Comboni Missionary Sisters after 
last weekend’s Masses! If you would 
still like to contribute, checks can be 
made out to Holy Family Catholic 
Church with “Comboni Sisters” in 
the memo line. Cash should be 
placed in an envelope labelled 
“Comboni Sisters.” Digital 
Donations can be made via https://
www.combonimissionarysistersusa
.org/donations/. 

YOUTH GROUP 

Week of July 21-July 27th 
Envelope (Electronic and Paper): 
$22,470.05 
Plate Collection: $1,221.55 
Care Fund: $385.05  

https://hfcmn.org/high-school-youth-ministry
https://hfcmn.org/high-school-youth-ministry
https://hfcmn.org/high-school-youth-ministry
https://www.combonimissionarysistersusa.org/donations/
https://www.combonimissionarysistersusa.org/donations/
https://www.combonimissionarysistersusa.org/donations/

